
 

How to apply for Board member of HOPE or Ambassador of HOPE 

 

Rules and procedure for candidates for member of the Board of HOPE 

A member of the Board has to be a HOPE member and a professional with experience in the field of 
hospital teaching. A member of the Board can be elected for a period of two years and can be re-
elected by the General Assembly. 
The candidates for the Board can apply as candidate for becoming Board member of HOPE four 
months before the General Assembly. 
The candidates should provide a curriculum vitae and should express what they wish to do in the 
Board of HOPE and what they can offer. During the General Assembly the candidates present 
themselves to the General Assembly and thereafter the General Assembly votes. 

Rules and procedure for candidates for Ambassador of HOPE 

The Ambassador of HOPE has to be a HOPE member and a professional with experience in the field 
of hospital teaching. The Ambassador can be elected for a period of two years and can be re-elected 
by the General Assembly. 
The Ambassador is the Chairman of the panel that assesses the proposal for the appointment of 
someone as Honorary Member. 
Members of HOPE can apply as candidate for becoming Ambassador of HOPE four months before the 
General Assembly. The candidates should provide a curriculum vitae and they should express what 
they wish to do in HOPE and what they can offer. During the General Assembly the candidates 
present themselves to the General Assembly and thereafter the General Assembly votes. 
 
 
The letters of application of all candidates will be published on the website of HOPE. 
Candidates can mail their letters of application to the Board of HOPE. 
Mail address of the Board of HOPE:   hopeboard@hospitalteachers.eu 

You can send your letter of application and CV at the latest the 15th of January 2022. 

 

 

Jan Haverkate 
(President of HOPE) 
The Netherlands, 24th of November 2021. 


